
$600,000 - 51 Ridgewood DR
 

Listing ID: M154798

$600,000
5 Bedrooms, 3 Bathrooms, 1611 square feet
Single Family

51 Ridgewood DR, Sackville, New
Brunswick, E4L4T5

Amazing executive 5 bedroom, 3 bathroom
bungalow with oversized heated double
garage & large paved driveway. This
fantastic home sits on a large landscaped lot
at the end of a private cul-de-sac. The main
floor features a well appointed kitchen with
stainless steal appliances, including a double
oven & in-floor heating. The large formal
dining room & open concept living room
feature oak hardwood floors & a unique
fireplace with controls to distribute heat to
both the upstairs and/or downstairs through
duct work throughout the home. On the
main floor you'll also find 3 large bright
bedrooms. The primary bedroom features a
walk-in closet, 3pc ensuite with in-floor
heating & a walk-in shower with duel heads.
You'll also find a private door to the large
back deck (52x12). The main floor also
boasts a 4pc bathroom with in-floor heating,
as well as a large laundry room. The
completely finished lower level is just as
impressive. The huge family room is perfect
for a home theatre or a games room. The
lower floor also boasts 2 more bright
bedrooms & a bonus room. This level is
topped off by a large 4pc bathroom with in-
floor heating, jetted Jacuzzi tub & a stand
up shower. The entire home (inside & out)
has a built in sound system, and is wired for
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easy generator hookup. Other features
include custom tile work in the entry way,
oversized doors throughout, a heat pump/air
conditioning/air exchanger/dehumidifier
system and deck wiring for a hot tub. This
home is truly a must see. (id:24320)
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